
 

 

Newsletter:  02 2 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

We are so pleased that Y5/6 pupils have had a fantastic 

week on their residential at St George’s House, 

Georgeham this week. They have been rock scrambling, 

kayaking, fencing, surfing and enjoying archery and going 

on a 10Km walk – as well as lots of other activities! We are 

so proud of them all – they have been so brave and faced 

many fears, learnt to survive on their own and hopefully 

found all their muddy, wet belongings to bring home!!! A 

huge thank you to all the staff who accompanied the 

children, keeping them safe and happy. 

Class Caen had a wonderful WOW day this week when a 

Roman soldier visited with them for the day! They had to 

march, follow orders and had a pretend battle against the 

Celts. They also learnt to do the TORTOISE! The children 

looked amazing in their costumes – thank you for the 

efforts you put into them! 

All trustees and members are welcome to attend the 

Three Valley’s Learning Partnership AGM on Thursday 

22nd September 2016 at Yeo Valley School at 2.00pm. An 

agenda  for you to view is on the noticeboard outside the 

school office. 

Notices 

Lost Kyle MacBryde has lost his named age 5-6 yrs school 

sweatshirt, please check that your child hasn't taken it home by 

mistake. 

Dates for your diary  

Harvest Festival    7/10 /16 at 9.30am 

Carol Service & Nativity   16/12/16 at 2.00pm 

Easter Service    31/03/2017 at 10.30 

All these services will be held in St Peter’s Church. 

Class Caen 

Please can we ask that you keep the Roman costumes for our 

end of topic Wow day in December. 

Jeans for Genes We will be supporting this fund raising event, 

next Friday your child may wear their jeans to school for a 

donation of £1.00. 

 

 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Laura Hughes, Hannah Comer, Theston 

Hotham-Gough, Kayla MacBryde, Tilly 

Haydon, Hannah Hughes and Annabel 

Hotham-Gough 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 
 

Jaydon Lindo, Archie Smith 

And 

Nye Faulkner 

Notices   

May we remind parents not to park  in the 

staff car park behind the Pre school when 

dropping off and picking up their children. 

Open Evening at Pilton Community College is 

on Monday 19th September at 6.30pm as 

quoted on your invite, NOT as published in 

the North Devon Journal. 

Race for Life 

Thank you to all who helped raise £220.00 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

16th September 2016 

01598 710337 

admin@bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



PRE-SCHOOL 

It is always amazing how well the children come back into the Pre-School after a long summer 
holiday. Although some of the children did attend the holiday club that operated for the first 4 
weeks of the holidays as well.  We have also welcomed some new children and their families to 
the setting, who have also slipped easily into the routine with some more who will be starting over 
the next few weeks.  Our main theme for this term is 'Emergency Services' which will include are-
as of knowledge and understanding in the EYFS. Hopefully we will look forward to some exciting 
visitors and their relevant vehicles. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, 
where 3/4yr olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to 
accept 2gether funding for 2yr olds. For further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, 
please contact us on 01598 710019 or email us at:-  preschoolbf@gmail.com   

 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
 
Some great painting took place, turning our egg boxes into hungry caterpillars.   
The kitchen corner was really popular this morning as always and it was great to see the 'babies' 
being big enough to sit to the table for snack. 
 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome ba-
bies and toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and 
sing-along.  For further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 

MESSY CHURCH this coming Sunday, 18 September in the Parish Church from 3.45pm - 5.30pm.  Lots of 
activities on the theme of Being Thankful, plus singing, a story and finishing with tea.  Everyone will have a 
very warm welcome. 
 
Bratton Fleming Village Hall 
Christmas Fayre on Thursday 1st December. £10 per table. If you would like to book a table please contact 
Tracey Tapp on 01598710436 for a booking form. 

Our P.T.A  
 

 

Club 59 Well done Diane Kent winning £21.00 with No.2 

Sharon is looking for someone to help with Club 59, if you are interested please see Sharon , Melissa or 

Louise. 


